
From: Katherine Coleman <KCLMN@clemson.edu>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/21/2013 1:27:40 PM
Subject: Clemson Wind Turbine Drive Train Testing Facility

Katherine,
Great to see you at the game Saturday despite the outcome!
I am following up on our conversation about Governor Haley attending the grand opening of the Clemson Wind
Turbine Drivetrain Testing Facility in North Charleston.
The event is scheduled for November 21st at 3:00 pm. She should have received a letter and a formal invitation to the 
event. If she can attend, she will have the opportunity to speak and be a part of the program. This is a very exciting 
project for South Carolina and our hope is that Governor Haley can be a part of this extraordinary event.

I will be happy to send you further information on the project and/or the event, or discuss with you at your
convenience.
I look forward to hearing from you.
Kathy

Kathy Coleman
Director of State Relations
Clemson Governmental Affairs 
1201 Main St. Suite 1950 
Columbia, SC 29201
O:803-737-0692
C:803-331-1297
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